A Public Hearing of Port District No. 1 of Grant County was held at the Port District office at
101 F Street SW on January 31, 2023 to secure public comments from the community in
regards to the Port of Quincy providing protective services to the private and public sectors.

Commissioner Morris opened the public meeting at 5:00pm with a discussion explaining what
the Port Protective Services entails as well as what the RCW allows. Commissioner Morris then
asked for any public comments or concerns.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:00pm.
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